EIS Steering Committee

Meeting Notes

August 14, 2007

Here are some of the major issues we discussed and reached consensus:

1. We will use the numeric scoring sheet to score vendors for their demonstration scenario.  The score sheet will have a comment section added for the scorer to comment on their score. Score sheets will be collected after each demo session by the Purchasing department.  On Monday, following each weeks vendor demonstration, copies of the score sheets will be delivered to each sponsor team leader for further evaluation.

2. The team leaders will rank the vendor, give a brief explanation of their ranking and turn in their ranking documents to Purchasing by October 31st.

3. The Steering Committee will meet on November 1st, and based on the submitted information by the team leaders, will make a decision on the final two vendors.

4. We all agreed that the demo scripts need more refinement.  Kathy and Chien will work on it this week to clean them up, and will start to work with sponsor leaders to finalize them to meet the August 24th deadline.
